Proposed Amendment to the FY19 Operating Budget
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After December 31, 2018, no funding may be expended to house any inmates on the third floor of
Police Headquarters Jail. These expenditures include, but are not limited to, personnel costs as well as
maintenance to facilities other than what is necessary to prevent the degradation of the facility. As
soon as possible, after September 30, 2018, Corrections and the Criminal Justice Commission are to
report to the Metro Council Budget Committee what steps have been taken and what steps have been
planned to avoid the potential of jail overcrowding once the third floor space has been closed, including
’anv discussions and with Judges and prosecutors about cash bond reforms to reduce jail overcrowding

“potential.



